
 

 

 

 

20 June 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Taster session at Bishop Grosseteste University, Lincoln 

Thursday 28 June 2018 

 

The vision for The Bulwell Academy is that it is a school where ‘everyone 

achieves’. To ensure the vision is achieved, we seek high standards of teaching 

for students within a safe, positive and supportive climate for learning.  This is 

therefore reflected in the ethos of teaching and learning and opportunities within 

the Academy Sixth Form. 

 

I am writing to inform you that your child, is invited to attend a University Taster 

Session at Bishop Grosseteste University, Lincoln on Thursday 28 June. 

 

The itinerary for the day will be: 

 

 Business Students Sport Students 

 

Bus leaves the Academy at 7.45am 

 

9.30am-12.30pm Subject specific 

university taster session 

Trip into Lincoln City 

Centre and Lunch 

12.30pm-3.00pm Lunch and trip into 

Lincoln City Centre 

Subject specific 

university taster session 

 

Bus returns to the Academy at approximately 4.30pm 

 

 

If your child wishes to attend this fantastic opportunity, please complete and 

return the attached consent form by Wednesday 27 June 2018. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss N Cooper      

Head of Business  

 


